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« THE SCIOTO BROADCASTING COMPANY

1009 Gallia St. A

PORTSMOUTH, OHIO

October 15, 1943

Mr. S. R. Morss
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Sir:

Thank you for your fine report on our early morning
broadcast the 12th of this month.

Trust that you will find it possible to tune us in
often.

Yours very truly,

Maurice L. Myers
Chief Technician
o

AFFILIATED WITH THE MUTUAL BROADCASTING SYSTEM




